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May 4, 2016 
 

 Dear Pittsburgh Beechwood Families,  
 

You are receiving this communication to notify you of an investigation at Pittsburgh 
Beechwood regarding an allegation of inappropriate use of school technology. The 
District has placed a Beechwood teacher that may be involved on administrative 
leave pending the completion of an investigation.  No determination or direct 
evidence of misconduct has been established at this time.  
 
Please be assured that all of us at Pittsburgh Beechwood put the safety of our 
students first.  We will continue to work to provide a safe and orderly environment 
where all students have the best possible opportunity to succeed. Since this matter 
is under investigation, we have no additional information to share at this time.  
 
Since Ms. Rifugiato is out of the building until next Monday, please contact the main 
office in her absence and I will respond to your call directly.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kevin Bivins, Assistant Superintendent  
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